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Report:  
 The winter has been an exceptionally challenging season this year. I 
have never shoveled and cleared as much snow and ice from my paths and 
driveway as I have this year. Thankfully, spring is looming in the distance 
and we can look forward to a more pleasant season to come. 
 My role as Presentation Coordinator continues to be an inspiring one 
for me. I have been asked to prepare several presentations for the Spring 
Assembly this coming May. I will be hosting the icebreaker on Friday night 
that connects to our Assembly Theme of “Stepping into the Light of 
Gratitude”. I have also been tasked with presenting a discussion of our Al-
Anon journeys by reflecting on how we were lost before Al-Anon and what 
we have found since we first entered the rooms of the fellowship. I will also 
be participating in an open forum as one of the Officers / Coordinators of 
New York North on that Saturday during the Assembly. I look forward to 
seeing everyone there for a fun-filled and exhilarating weekend of recovery. 
 I continue to write monthly articles for the newsletter, and I am an 
active participant on AFG Connects. My roles as District Representative 
and Group Representative for District 26 in St. Lawrence County also keep 
me quite busy. These service positions continue to enrich my personal life 
and keep me on the path to serenity. 
 I thank everyone for their continuous love and support as we reap the 
benefits of being grateful members of Al-Anon. 
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